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There is still time for leagues to take advantage of free entry into the Centenary English Leagues Cup
Competitions (ELCC).

The closing date for entries is Monday January 24, 2022 – for further information and to download an entry form,
visit the ELCC homepage.

England’s oldest table tennis competition, the ELCC has been renamed for our Centenary season – and is open
to Juniors and Seniors, with four trophies being contested. The Willmott Cup, first contested in 1935, is open to
Senior men, with the JM Rose Bowl open for Senior women. That competition dates back to 1939.

In the Junior Competitions, the boys will compete for the Carter Cup and the girls for the Bromfield Trophy. All
four competitions are open to affiliated local leagues, who will compete in zonal arounds in May. Preliminary
rounds may be held before that, depending on the number of entries.

The finals will be held on the weekend of July 9-10 at Draycott & Long Eaton TTC.
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